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From: Haley, Nikki

Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2013 4:26 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: Re: FYI - Brian Tucker, Georgetown

Good stuff! 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On Dec 11, 2013, at 2:28 PM, "Schimsa, Rebecca" <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

Governor – As a FYI:  Brian Tucker, your unofficial liaison to Georgetown, has just announced a new job 

with Georgetown County as the Director of Economic Development.   

  

From: Brian Tucker [mailto:btucker@visitgeorge.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2013 2:25 PM 

To: Schimsa, Rebecca 
Subject: "Tucker joins county staff as new director of economic development" 

  

Rebecca, 

  

Take a look at the link below for the news.  Please share this with the Governor.  We look 

forward to working with you and Commerce to make some really good things happen for 

Georgetown County! 

  

http://www.georgetowncountysc.org/ 

  

Thanks, 

  

Brian Tucker, President & CEO 

Georgetown County Chamber of Commerce 

531 Front Street, Georgetown, SC 29440 

O: (843) 546-8436  C:  (843) 655-2312 
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"If we did all the things we are capable of, we would literally 

astound ourselves!"  - Thomas Edison 

  

  


